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CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY FOR Q¥ER 100 YEARS

July 19, 2024
Dear Parents and families,

Thank you for your trust and confidence in allowing me to care for your children. It has
been an honor and privilege to provide pediatric care and advice to so many families in our
community. It is with mixed emotions that | announce that | will retire from El Paso
Pediatric Associates, effective September 27, 2024. | will miss all of you greatly and leave
with wonderful memories.

| am confident that | am leaving you in very capable hands at our Saddle Bronc office. You
can continue to receive excellent healthcare from any one of my colleagues at this location
or at our Belvidere office at 650 Belvidere St, El Paso, TX79912.

Your child’s medical records are confidential and will remain at our El Pasc Pediatric
Associates practice locations. A copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to
you or another person you designate only through your permission. If you plan to continue

receiving medical care at this location you will not have to fill out an authorization form.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the El Paso Pediatric Associates Saddle
Bronc office at 915-533-1441

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for your support over the years.
Sincerely,

WWJM

seph Segapeli, MD

El Paso Pediatric Associates — Saddle Bronc
1160 Saddle Bronc Dr, El Paso, TX 79925



